
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

(CHANGE IN SCHOOL TIMINGS DUE TO EXTREME 

COLD WEATHER) 

Dear Parents and Students,     Date: 14/12/2024 

In light of the current extreme cold weather conditions, we prioritize the 

health and safety of our school students. Therefore, we have decided to adjust 

the school timings as a temporary measure. 

New School Timings (Effective from 16th December 2024 (Monday)): 

(Mon. to Fri.) 

08.40 am to 02.00 pm (Class I to XII) 

09.30 am to 01.00 pm (Class Nursery & KG) 
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